
Bringing USF to You
Edition 1
December 2014

As a valued member of the Fr. John Lo Schiavo Legacy 
Society, we thought you would enjoy a clip from the 
twenty-eighth Presidential Inauguration. 

USF INAUGURATES THE 28TH PRESIDENT 
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Paul J. Fitzgerald, S.J., was sworn into office as USF’s 28th president on November 1, 2014 and was 
one of the largest university   celebrations in nearly a decade. Hundreds descended on campus for 
the festivities, including U.S. House Minority Leader Nancy Pelosi, Lieutenant Governor Gavin 
Newsom, and University of California President and former Secretary of Homeland Security Janet 
Napolitano. 

Watch the full inauguration ceremony Here »

Thank you for your steadfast dedication and support of USF.

Alumni and friends who have expressed their commitment to USF through their planned gift 
are welcomed into the Lo Schiavo Legacy Society. The society honors the example of Fr. John Lo 
Schiavo, whose inspired leadership at USF spanned over six decades. Society members like you help 
carry on Fr. Lo’s legacy of enduring devotion to Jesuit values through education. Your gift enriches 
the experience of all students by supporting efforts to recruit top faculty, expand academic programs 
and respond to the emerging needs of our campus and our world. Thank you.

Best regards,

Your Gift Planning Team

https://www.usfca.edu/inauguration/

